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THE WASHINGTON POST NAMES PDRI  

A 2020 TOP WASHINGTON-AREA WORKPLACE 
 

June 14, 2020 – PDRI has been named one of The Washington Post’s 2020 Top Workplaces in 

the Washington, D.C. area. The 2020 award marks the second appearance for PDRI on this list, 

which was acknowledged in 2019 as well. Selection is based solely on employee feedback 

gathered through an anonymous third-party survey. 

 “Now in its seventh year, The Post’s Top Workplaces list continues to highlight the companies that 

are leaders in the Washington-area in terms of employee engagement and satisfaction,” said 

Washington Post Top Workplaces editor Dion Haynes. “We had a record number of employees 

participate in the survey this year, making it clear that these organizations have made cultivating 

an atmosphere of support and respect a priority.”   

“We are truly proud and honored to be included in this list again this year,” stated Elaine 

Pulakos, PDRI’s CEO.  “As our organization continues to grow, it is important for us to know that 

our workplace and our culture is connected and engaging for our staff. The fact that this 

acknowledgement comes from our own employees helps to provide us with an additional view of 

how we are performing as leaders and as a company.” 

 “As a premier talent management consulting firm, being part of a work environment where our 

employees are thriving and engaged is something very important to us” said Pulakos. “It also 

helps us understand where things are working and identify and respond to areas where 

improvements can be made.” 

About The Washington Post 

The Washington Post is an award-winning news leader whose mission is to connect, inform, and 

enlighten local, national and global readers with trustworthy reporting, in-depth analysis and 

engaging opinions. It combines world-class journalism with the latest technology and tools so 

readers can interact with The Post anytime, anywhere. 

 

 
 

 

 


